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Approval of Spencer Lane Water Main Extension for Matt Thrasher

SUMMARY: Matt Thrasher has submitted a request to have a 2 inch water line extended
approximately 1000 feet, crossing HWY 127 N and down Spencer Lane.
As per the existing ordinance, he is responsible for all costs associated with the extension of the line,
including TDEC and Engineering fees.

On August 20, 2015 the Planning Commission voted to recommend approval of the 2 inch water
main extension to City Council.

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve extension
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